September 2024

Dear Parent or Guardian,

We would like to welcome you and your child to the start of a new school year. As always, we are looking forward to working very closely with you. We are going to have a busy and productive year filled with exciting learning activities and social events. To help us get started smoothly, here are a few things to keep in mind:

- School starts promptly at 8:35 AM (afterwards it is considered lateness).
- Students tend to have a better day if prepared properly. Please make sure your child brings his/her school supplies and homework every day.
- A written note signed by you is needed for any absence or lateness.
- Homework is assigned every night. It should be complete and neat to receive full credit.
- All changes in dismissal must be explained in writing.
- Please make sure we have the correct phone numbers and addresses in the office.

Throughout the year we will keep you informed of our classroom plans, your child's progress, and all the activities that will make this a successful and memorable year. Please feel free to contact us at Kross-johnson@yonkerspublicschools.org or Gmccormack@yonkerspublicschools.org if you have any concerns. We look forward to meeting you in September.

The 4th Grade Team

2024-2025

4th Grade Supply List

- 2 boxes of tissues
- 1 pack of construction paper
- 6 marble (composition) notebooks
- 3 boxes of sharpened pencils (please no mechanical pencils)
- Plastic pocket folders (5 folders for Ms. Ross-Johnson and 3 for Ms. McCormack)
- 1 box of crayons
- 1 box of colored pencils
- 12 Elmer's glue sticks
- 2 packages of dry erase markers and eraser
- 6 yellow highlighters
- 1 bottle of hand sanitizer
- 1 package of Clorox/Lysol wipes
- 2 packages of baby wipesj
- 1 box of quart sized zip-lock bags
- 1 box of gallon sized zip-lock bags
- 1 pair of scissors
- \$12.00 for a classroom magazine subscription and homework planners
- 1 roll of paper towels
- 1 Bic 4 color stylus pen
- 1 handheld pencil sharpener (should be able to fit in their pencil case)
- 1 reusable water bottles with your child's name on them
- 1 protractor and small plastic ruler
- 1 set of headphones to be used with the computers

^{***} Ms. McCormack's students also should bring one clear plastic shoebox with child's name on it in permanent marker